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ESSER Monitoring 

The State Department of Education will be conducting ESSER Monitoring of all Idaho 
district. They will be monitoring CARES l/ ESSER l, CRRSA ll/ ESSER ll, and APR/ESSER lll.  Our 
documents will need to be uploaded by December and the review will take place between 
January and March. This process will be very similar to the Federal Programs Monitoring that 
takes place every 6 years. 


